
 
 
 
August 2022 
City of Dunn Stormwater Management Program 
 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident: 
 
The City of Dunn (City) is currently conducting an inventory of all the stormwater drainage structures within the City Limits. 
The purpose of this work is to develop a comprehensive Stormwater Management Program. Field crews will be locating 
structures and collecting data on existing and new stormwater structures on city property and within the right-of-way. 
However, at times it may be necessary for crews to access private property (including backyards) to collect survey data on 
existing and/or new stormwater drainage. While on private property, no building or structures will be entered or disturbed, 
and the crews will assure that no damage will be done to the property grounds (yard, plants, etc.) 
 
ESP Associates, Inc., has been contracted by the City to perform the survey work. This letter will be carried by the survey 
crews and presented to property owner/tenants or upon request by any resident. Survey crews will also be carrying ID 
badges, wearing safety vest, and driving trucks with strobe lights with the ESP logo. All work is expected to be on City 
property and within the Cities right-of-way; however, in instances where surveying is necessary on private property, survey 
crews will make all attempts to contact property owner/residents and will only enter upon property with consent.  
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact Assistant City Manager Mathew Boone at 
mboone@dunn-nc.org or call 910-230-3500. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mathew Boone, 
City of Dunn Assistant City Manager 
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